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I would like the committee to know that I am vehemently opposed to the passage of 
this bill.  It in no way represents my wishes, opinions or beliefs and instead tramples 
on my rights as a citizen of the State of Maine, not to mention the rights of every 
parent in our country.  I also do not believe that this is in the best interest of our 
children or women.  Please vote to kill this over-reaching bill in committee.


